
 

Herbert S. Yolles, Chairperson 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, N. W., Suite 310 
!ashington, D.C. 20006 

 
Dear Mr. Yolles: 

 
This is a response to your letter dated December 20, 1999, in review of the District of Columbia 
Board of Appraisers. 

 
In your letter there were two concerns that the DC Appraiser Board should respond to. 

 
• [Deletion] license level issued in error. 
 
On February 4, 2000 a certified letter was mailed to Mr. [Deletion] in reference to his license 
as a Certified General (See letter enclosed) 

 
• Processing of a temporary practice license. 

 
The DC Appraiser Board stands firm in the ASC Policy Statement as to issuing the Temporary 
Appraiser license within 5 days. Once a completed application package is received the processing 
center will issue the license. A delay may occur if the applicant doesn't submit the required 
documents together. The Board looks forward in using the License History Report on the Web 
site in conjunction with the certification report from the jurisdiction in which the applicant has a 
license. We are in the process of reviewing the new License System and we will inform you as to 
how the system can work for us. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dorothy Thomas of my staff on (202) 442-4472. 


